
College Transition Seminar 
for Deaf and Hard of Hearing high school students and families  

Boston Children’s Hospital 
9 Hope Avenue, Waltham MA 02453 

Conference Room A 

 
Sunday, September 24, 2017 

2:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
*RSVP required* 

Join students and families for our annual college transition seminar.  Learn 
about expectations in college, scholarships and financial aid opportunities, and  

types of accommodations that may be available.  
Refreshments, presentations, and breakout sessions are included. 

Parents of children receiving care through Boston Children’s Hospital are welcome. The workshop is offered 

at no cost thanks to the generosity of the Decibels Foundation and the Caroline Bass Fund.  
For more information on the Caroline Bass Fund, or to support future activities and workshops,  

please contact Katie Prins McCarthy 

If you have questions or need more information 
about the seminar, please contact Katie Prins 

McCarthy at 
katie.mccarthy@childrens.harvard.edu  

mailto:katie.prins@childrens.harvard.edu

